
 

 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

CITY OF DANA POINT 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Planning Commission of the 
City of Dana Point scheduled for November 11, 2024, has been cancelled. 
 

 
THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING 
COMMISSION WILL BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 25, 2024. 
 
 
Dated this 29th day of October 2024. 
 
 
 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA ) 
COUNTY OF ORANGE )   AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
CITY OF DANA POINT ) 
 
Brenda Wisneski being first duly sworn, deposes and says that she is the duly appointed 
and qualified Director of Community Development of the City of Dana Point and that on 
October 29, 2024, she caused the above notice to be posted at Dana Point City Hall and 
danapoint.org. 
 
 
 

 
 ________________________________ 

 Brenda Wisneski, Director 
 Community Development Department 


